Will you help us out?

Saturday, January 21, 2017

Dear Fellow Progressives:

2018 is upon us! There has already been a special election in Senate District 10 where Democrat Patty
Schachtner won in a Republican district thanks to a ton of hard work by scores of people. A crucial Wisconsin
Supreme Court primary looms ahead of us on February 20th with the two remaining candidates facing off in
April. And that April 3rd election highlights countless local county, city, village, town, and school board
candidate choices as well.

And, of course, the race for Wisconsin's next Governor has garnered over a dozen Democratic candidate
hopefuls already. And, we also have the crucial task of re-electing Tammy Baldwin as Wisconsin's foremost
Senator. We have much to do! And we need your help to do it!

Our goal this year is to engage others, one on one, one by one, to stand up for our Democracy and defend
our civil rights. We have already been working at that this past year. And we must also rally around each
other supporting and nourishing all the good we see amongst us. Good will triumph!

That is what we plan to do here in Chippewa County. But we need your help and we need your commitment.
Our annual office fundraiser has just begun. It is essential to maintain our office where new (and old) activists
can meet and plan and do. We will not sit idle, so your generous donation is an essential step in promoting
our work here in Chippewa County.

Can you make a donation today? Our goal is to raise $5000. That will ensure we can pay the rent and have
the funds to do what we know we must do.

Please donate to the Democratic Party of Chippewa County today!

To set up a sustaining monthly donation or a one time donation online go to:
https://secure.actblue.com/contribute/page/officefund18

Or, fill out the form below and return it to our office.

Thank you for your help!

Al Holle Chair Democratic Party of Chippewa County

Democratic Party of Chippewa County 103 North Bridge Street, Suite 310 Chippewa Falls, WI 54729
715-450-7912

Name(s)

Address:

City: State: Zip Code
Phone:
Email:
Occupation:
Donation: | would like to support the Democratic Party of Chippewa County with a donation of $

(Please make checks payable to Democratic Party of Chippewa County)

Contributions are not deductible for federal or state income tax purposes. Your contribution may be used in
connection with federal elections, and is subject to the limitations and prohibitions of the Federal Election
Campaign Act. Federal law requires us to use our best efforts to collect and report the name, mailing
address, occupation, and name of the employer of individuals whose federal contributions exceed $200 per
year.

Authorized and Paid for by the Democratic Party of Chippewa County. Al Holle, Chair.

Here is a link to the pdf File: 2018 Fundraiser
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